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MOUNTAINSTAR GOLD INC. ADVISES ON THE DECEMBER 11™ COURT SESSION IN COPIAPO.
On December 11, 2014 the legal team of Jorge Lopehandia appeared before the illustrious Court of
Appeals in Copiapo, Chile. The issues have been described in a news release dated December 10, 2014

which is posted on our CSE and Sedar sites.

The Barrick legal team submitted a document to the three judges requiring a further delay. The session
of Dec.11*" will be heard later this week in Copiapo.

On behalf of the Board of Directors,

“Brent Johnson”
Brent Johnson, President & CEO

For further information, please contact Mr. Steve Holt, Director of Mountainstar Gold Inc., at
steveholt@telus.net
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